
 
 
Date: 5/22/2020 
 
Subject: MA Reopening Guidelines - Staff facial coverings now required 
 
Dear valued New England ABA client, 
 
The health and safety of our clients and staff is of paramount importance to us. On May 18, 
2020 the guidelines around Phase One of the ​reopening of Massachusetts ​ was published. 
According to the guidelines, in-home service providers will be ​required​ to wear facial coverings 
effective May 25, 2020 in accordance with the Department of Health standards and guidance. 
 
New England ABA supports the CDC/MA DPH recommendations and continues to offer a 
reusable face covering, free of charge, to staff members. The use of a face covering will be 
required for New England ABA staff participating in-home based sessions starting May 25, 
2020.  
 
Please flow thoughts, questions and concerns related to this guidance to your Clinical 
Supervisor or Regional Client Service Coordinator at 866-926-4345. 
 
To a healthy and safe weekend, 
 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-massachusetts

